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MEETING MINUTES 
BARNES LAKE MANAGEMENT DISTRICT 

May 14, 2025 

 

CONVENE: Time meeting starts 6:00p.m. 
  
PRESENT: Chair Linnea Madison, Vice Chair Tom Sparks and Committee 

Members Rusty Weaver, Lalani Shelton, Carissa Parvin, Kathy 
Peterson, Dana Day, Jody Keys, Matthew Brownell, Sharie 
McCafferty 
 
Staff: Dave Kangiser, Water Resources Specialist 
Patrick Soderberg, Water Resources Program Manager 
 
Others: Scott Conrade, Aquatechnex 

  

APPROVAL OF 
MINUTES: 
 

 

Member Peterson moved to approve the April 9, 2025 meeting 
minutes. Member Weaver seconded the motion and the vote 
was unanimous. 

  

PUBLIC COMMENT: 
 
 

PUBLIC COMMENT: Public comment was given by Troy 
Patience who asked for a steering committee application. 

  

MEMBER COMMENT: MEMBERS REPORT:  Shelton observed bladderwort and 

lilies in front of her property.  Madison explained the 

treatments will be happening in the forthcoming weeks.  

Shelton asked if people can swim with the treatments?  

Soderberg said to refer to EPA warnings for chemicals used 

for treatment. 

The steering committee appreciated the newsletter. 
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AqauTechnex 2025 
Treatment Update 
(Conrade)   

 

Treatments of fluridone will be happening soon and 
concentrations will need to be maintained in the water column 
which will require an additional treatment sometime in the 
summer.  Fluridone is intended to target bladderwort. 

  

Boat Launch 
Permitting Update 
(Kangiser) 

 

Permitting is still ongoing with Tumwater’s Community 

Development Department. 

 
  

Matt Brownell 

introduction  

 

Matt Brownell lives on Lake Park Dr. and Linwood Ave.  

Member Peterson motioned to nominate Matt Brownell to the 

Barnes Lake Management District Steering Committee. 

Member Shelton seconded the motion and the vote was 

unanimous. 

 
  

Recorder nomination This nomination was postponed 

  

2025 Work Plan 

(Soderberg/Kangiser) 

 

Specialist Kangiser reviewed the 2025 work plan. 

  

2025 Budget 

(Soderberg) 

 

Manager Soderberg reviewed the revised budget.  

Tumwater’s Finance Department revised the care over budget 

from 2024 to $80,140.00. 

 
  

FUTURE AGENDA 
ITEMS: 

No future agenda items were identified 

  

ADJOURNMENT: ADJOURMENT: With there being no further business, 
Chair Madison adjourned the meeting at time 7:30 p.m.  
 
Prepared by  Dave Kangiser, Water Resources Specialist 

  


